
Student Email Accounts Limited to Mailing 50 Recipients 

 

Higher education is a prime target for hackers and phishers. ETSU students are frequently faced with 
phishing emails from compromised accounts that are cleverly disguised attempts to steal their 
confidential information. Attackers gain the login credentials of a student account and then use that 
account to send thousands of phishing emails to other students, staff, and faculty. To help control these 
attacks, Information Technology Services (ITS) is reducing the number of emails that students can send 
at one time to 50 beginning Friday, August 20. Students emailing all students in a larger class section will 
need to send multiple emails. Students can find detailed instructions for emailing through D2L and 
Outlook on the ITS help page. Please contact  ITS@etsu.edu with any questions. 
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